
                                             Jan. 26, 2011 

 

HINODE ELECTRIC CO., LTD. 
                 Sales Department 

TEL: 03-3860-8661 FAX: 03-3860-8660 

 

 

                 

Subject: Discontinuance of production for 70SRF series fuses (partial) 

 

Due to difficulties in material purchasing, production for some of the rated fuses in our 70SRF series will be 

discontinued.  The discontinuation comes into effect as of the date stated above. 

 

Products discontinued 

<70SRF series> 

70SRF600S 

70SRF1000S 

70SRF1250S 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 


